
  

 
 

 
City of Salem 

Zoning Board of Appeals 
 

 
Will hold a public hearing for all persons interested in the petition of 161 FEDERAL STREET LLC, seeking 
an amendment to an existing Zoning Board of Appeal decision dated September 2, 2015 to construct an 
additional four (4) parking spaces at the rear of the property of 161 FEDERAL STREET (Map 25 Lot 
112)(R2 Zoning District). 
  
The public hearing will be held on WED., Nov. 16, 2016 at 6:30 PM, in Room 313, 3rd at 120 
WASHINGTON  STREET.   
 
 

Rebecca Curran, Chair 
Board of Appeals 

 
 
Salem News: 11/2/2016 & 11/9/2016 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

KIMBERLEY DRISCOLL 
MAYOR 
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